PUBLIC OPEN DAY AT NEW
HORNBY HOUSING COMPLEX
FOR THE ELDERLY

The public is invited to attend a public open day at the
newly completed housing complex for the elderly (over 60
years of age) at the corner of Goulding Avenue and Main
South Road, Hornby, on Sunday 18 March from 1-5pm.
The new two-storey complex has been designed by James
Lunday and contains 22 units (nine one-bedroom and 13
two-bedroom units).

Some of the units are available for sale, ranging in price
from $130,700 to $149,900.

It is the first City Council-housing complex to incorporate
a lift.

The $2.9 million development was funded from the “Housing
Development Fund” which is part of the self-funding City
Council Housing account and is not a charge on rates.
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